SUPPLEMENTAL BENEFITS FUND

SPECIAL STAKEHOLDERS MEETING(S)

DECEMBER 8, 2016
MEETING TIMES & LOCATION LISTED BELOW

This meeting may be broadcast remotely via audio and/or video conference at the following addresses:
Cota Cole, LLP, 2261 Lava Ridge Ct, Roseville, CA 95661 (916) 780-9009

The Supplemental Benefits Fund Steering Committee (SBF) has begun to take steps to strengthen
the Feather River’s “riverscape” and enhance its distinctive identity, connecting it to the whole
community, and celebrating its many uses by providing funding for a plan to ensure that the
Feather River, from the Diversion Dam to just below the Afterbay Outlet, remains a treasure to the
Oroville Region. The SBF along with Environmental Science Associates (ESA) and the National
Park Service (NPS) are working together to develop the Feather River Consolidated Master Plan to
help guide future investments in the area. For more information about the Feather River
Consolidated Master Plan, please click this LINK.

We value your expertise in the community and invite you to participate in one or more of the
focused stakeholder meetings slated to engage key members of the community in developing the
plan.

The meetings will be held on December 8., 2016 at the City of Oroville Centennial Cultural
Center (1931 Arlin Rhine Memorial Drive Oroville, CA 95965). Parking is available adjacent to
the Center, or in the Mike Isch parking lot at Montgomery & Huntoon Streets.

There will be three meetings on December 8, each with a particular focus:

e 10:30am-12 noon: focused on downtown business, cultural, education & community
resource issues

e 1pm-2:30pm: focused on recreational and natural resource issues

e 3pm-4:30pm: focused on real estate development and economics

Feel free to participate in any or all of the meetings.
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The next reqular quarterly meeting of the Supplemental Benefits Fund Steering Committee will
be held on Wednesday, January 18, 2017 at 5:30 p.m.

Accommodating Those Individuals with Special Needs — In compliance with the Americans
with Disabilities Act, the City of Oroville encourages those with disabilities to participate fully in
the public meeting process. If you have a special need in order to allow you to attend or
participate in our public meetings, please contact the City Clerk at (530) 538-2535, well in
advance of the regular meeting you wish to attend, so that we may make every reasonable
effort to accommodate you. Documents distributed for public session items, less than 72 hours
prior to meeting, are available for public inspection at City Hall, 1735 Montgomery Street,
Oroville, California.
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